
From: King‐Smith, Crystal M. <Crystal.King‐Smith@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 2:18 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Monica Akins <Monica.Akins@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Travel Expenses 
 

Hello	Mr.	Berlin, 
 
I	traveled	to	Baltimore,	MD	from	20	October	2019	‐	24	October	2019	in	my	official	capacity,	
Commander,	for	the	purpose	of	assessing	the	Baltimore	Police	Lieutenant's	Oral	Board	test.	
The	City	of	Baltimore	arranged	and	paid	expenses	for	air	travel	and	the	transport	TO	and	
From	Baltimore	airport.	They	also	provided	reimbursement	for	breakfast,	lunch	and	dinner	
at	the	federal	per	diem	rate	of	$71	per	day.	The	City	of	Baltimore	gave	all	assessors	a	
challenge	coin	valued	at	$7.00	as	a	token	of	appreciation.	I	have	attached	travel	documents	
for	your	review.	Please	let	me	know	if	you	need	anything	else.	Thank	you.	 
 
 
C. King‐Smith 

 






















